
 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

Due to high usage, extreme heat, and other situations beyond 

our control, we are currently running extremely low on water 

reserves.  In order to maintain water reserves for fire 

protection, we are asking everyone to discontinue water usage 

for any purposes other then domestic usage.  This means for 

the current time, no lawn watering, no car washes, no filling of 

swimming pools or other uses not considered domestic use.  

You certainly may continue to use water in your home as you 

have done before.  We are not restricting usage for cooking, 

bathing, washing or other regular domestic usage.  We are 

currently enlarging our treatment facility to avoid this 

situation in the future.  If you have questions about this, 

please feel free to call me at 318 872 0004 any time.  Please 

help us protect you by complying with these voluntary 

restrictions. 

 

John A. Neilson 

DeSoto Parish Waterworks District #1  


